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P.O. Box 2802 
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Re: Approval of Extension of Time for Report required by Administrative Order for 
Compliance on Consent, Docket No. CWA-08-2014-0029 

Dear Mr. Hesse: 

This is a response to Ron Orton's December 10, 2014, letter requesting an extension oftime for a report 
required by paragraph 32 of the Administrative Order for Compliance on Consent, Docket No. 
CWA-08-2014-0029, between the United States Environmental Protection Agency (EPA), Arnegard 
Holdings, LLC, Arnegard WW Holdings, LLC, and the City of Arnegard. The original deadline for the 
report was within 60 days after land applying the sewage sludge, which Mr. Orton indicated had been 
finalized on October 14, 2014. Mr. Orton's letter requested an extension to December 31,2014, for 
providing the report, due to the need to collect and compile information from multiple sources. We agree 
to this extension. The EPA will consider December 31, 2014, as the deadline for submitting the report 
required by paragraph 32 of this order. If you have any questions or comments, the most knowledgeable 
person on my staffregarding this matter is Mr. Emilio Llamozas, who can be reached at (303) 312-6407. 

~----~ 
Gwenette Campbell, Unit Chief 
NPDES Enforcement Unit 
Office of Enforcement, Compliance 
and Environmental Justice 

cc: Marty Haroldson, North Dakota Department of Health (email) 
Tami Norgard, Attorney (email) 
Jordon J. Evert, Attorney (email) 
Ron Orton, Allied Engineering Services, Inc. (email) 

*Printed on Recycled Paper 


